



Flood Control Advisory Meeting

December 14, 2020
4:00PM to 5:00 PM
Via Zoom

PLEASE NOTE: The December 14, 2020 Flood Control Advisory Committee Meeting will be conducted pursuant to the Governor's Executive Order N-29-20.

The meeting will be held via teleconference and Committee members and the public will participate via teleconference. Those locations are not listed on the agenda and are not accessible to the public.

If you wish to make a comment during general Public Comment or on a specific agenda item, please join the Zoom Flood Control Advisory Committee meeting remotely by logging onto the Zoom link located on the meeting agenda (please download the app to your computer or mobile device) and enter the Meeting ID or by calling a listed number and enter the Meeting ID

<https://zoom.us/j/96566628851?pwd=U2V6SkpiRG9nZm00Qm51ME5lTDRTUT09>

Meeting ID: 965 6662 8851

Passcode: 022856

One tap mobile

+16699006833,,96566628851#,,,,,0#,,022856# US (San Jose)

+13462487799,,96566628851#,,,,,0#,,022856# US (Houston)

Dial by your location

+1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)

+1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)

+1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

+1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York)

+1 301 715 8592 US (Washington D.C)

AGENDA

1. Roll Call
2. Public comment – This is an opportunity for the public to speak to the Committee on any items other than those listed on the agenda. In the event comments are related to an agenda item, speakers may be required to wait to make their comments until that item is considered.
3. Committee and staff comments – This is an opportunity for committee members and City staff to make comments and announcements.
4. Minutes – Approval of March 12, 2020

5. Lower Cache Creek Feasibility Study – Status Update
 - a. Review of study project plan
 - b. Review of non-structural measures for north of project

6. Lower Cache Creek Feasibility Study –Next Steps
 - a. Final Feasibility Report and Supplemental EIS submit to Corps HQ on February 1, 2021
 - i. Costs are being updated, BCR expected in range of 2.2-2.4
 - b. Chief’s report is anticipated in June 2021
 - c. Chief’s report allows for the project to be authorized in next WRDA
 - d. After inclusion in WRDS, Corps would request funding to start PED – 2-3 years
 - e. Once PED nears completion, project can be considered for construction funding

7. Woodland Flood Risk Reduction Project EIR
 - a. 17 comment letters received
 - i. Master responses for 4 common comments
 1. Compliance with Measure S
 2. Impacts to FEMA floodplain north of project
 3. O&M of existing levee and CCSB
 4. Consistency with CEQA guidelines

8. Next Steps
 - a. Flood Committee meeting in January 2021
 - b. Woodland Council certification of EIR